
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

DATE:  September 23, 2022  

 

TO:  Telecommunications Industry Representatives 

 

FROM:  Melanie A. Bachman, Executive Director   

 

RE: Exempt Modification Requests, Tower Share Requests, Eligible Facility Requests and 

Petitions for Modifications to Existing Facilities – Requirement for a cumulative far-

field Radio Frequency Power Density Analysis 

 

 
 

Effective immediately, the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) requires all new requests for exempt 

modification, tower share requests and Eligible Facility Requests, and all new petitions for modifications 

to existing telecommunications facilities include a cumulative far-field Radio Frequency Power Density 

Analysis to take into account the antenna patterns and include the 6-foot height above ground level 

consideration to account for a person’s height as outlined in the Federal Communications Commission 

(FCC) OET Bulletin 65.  

 

A link to the FCC OET Bulletin is as follows: 

https://transition.fcc.gov/Bureaus/Engineering_Technology/Documents/bulletins/oet65/oet65.pdf 

 

If there are any questions, please call our office at 860-827-2935 or e-mail us at siting.council@ct.gov. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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